
We are very excited to announce that 

Monday 20th April is the 

start of our whole school 

Science Week! 

• Daily challenges—posted on twitter and sent by email 

every day next week.  

• Whizzy Science activities on our class blogs… feel free to 

upload photos of you having a go at these on your class 

blog!   

• Plenty of fun activities will be on our 

school website in ‘Science Week’. 


